
Smith, Theresa L. 

 

CPC2016-313 
Attachment 2 

Letter 
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Grace Gu [gracelu303@hotmail.corn1 
Tuesday, November 15, 2016 10:07 AM 
City Clerk 
Disagree Land Use Amendment (Bridlewood Bylaw 309D2016) 

 

Re: Bridlewood bylaw 309D2016 

To redesignate the land located at 106 Bridlecrest Boulevard SW (Plan 0411469, block 8 lot9) from 
residential-one dwelling (R-1) District to residential-one dwelling (R-1s) District. 

Ms./Mr. City Clerk, 

We are owners of 103 Bridlecrest Blvd SW. 

We are writing this email to you to express our opinion on the land use amendmet application (bylaw 
309D2016) location: 106 Bridlecrest Blvd SW. 

We strongly disagree the land use amendment. Because our community is for single detached houses. Our 
community is quiet and nice for living. Secondary suite can be rented to anybody not only families. If we agree 
to this, there will be more secondary suite applications coming. It will change our community in a bad way, 
crowded, noise and unsafety. 

We have read the letter written by the applicant and have sympathy on their situation, but definitely they 
should find different way to accommodate their parents. 

We believe as good residents they should not mess up their community and bother their neighbours. 

We have lived Bridlecrest 8 years, all our families love and enjoy the community. We do hope our community 
keep nice and peaceful. 

Again, we strongly disagree the application for Land Use Amendment at 106 Bridlecrest Boulevard SW (Plan 
0411469, Block 8, Lot 9). 

Please consider our opinion. 

Thank you. 
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